
2021 Activity report from Architecture Committee, submitted by Ginny Kolozvari. 
March 10, 2022

8-5-21 There was a request for signs to be put up , at the entrance to each subdivision, 
requesting that cars slow down to protect wildlife.  After research into if this type of sign 
actually works, it was not approved. 

9-15-21 Mel Standen surveyed the PR and LR subdivisions to locate all of the 44 culverts.  
He has marked the locations with 1/2 inch galvanized metal conduit poles for the purpose 
of keeping these areas clean.

10-10-21 The Architecture Committee approved plans, presented by Jim Taylor, for the 
building of a two car, stand alone, garage. This garage would match his house and other 
garage.

11-8-21 The Architecture Committee approved a sign, requested by Tim and Pat Powers, 
for their subdivision, stating "Dead end" or "No Thru Traffic ".

Also approved was the putting up of two mirrors on Panther Gap Rd. and possibly Ruffed 
Grouse and West View.







Treasurer's Report for 2021  

 

We began 2021 with a balance of $54,143.89 

Account assets were 

$16,386.16 Non-Profit Organization Checking Account 
$24,346.58 Road Maintenance and Construction Account 
$13,422.15 Money Market Account 

A total of $36,960.00 was collected for the 2021 POA billing. These funds included $20,760.00 for 
road fees, $7,300.00 for dues and $8,900.00 for the Ridge Haven assessment. 

In 2021 a total of $9,600.00 was paid to Ridge Haven for the assessment. The remaining and final 
balance to be paid to Ridge Haven next year will be $9,600.00. 

The 2021 activity concerning the Road Maintenance account is included in the Road Committee 
Report, prepared by Pat Powers. 

We ended 2021 with a balance of $58,953.70 

Account assets were 

$35,448.25 Non-Profit Organizational Checking Account 
$10,090.11 Road Maintenance and Construction Account 
$13,415.34 Money Market Account 

 

Submitted by Lynn Taylor, Treasurer 


